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In  May  2021,  the  European  Commission  launched  a  public  consultation  on
its initiative on recognition of parenthood between Member States.

This initiative aims to ensure that parenthood, as established in one EU Member
State, will be recognised across the EU so that children maintain their rights in
cross-border situations, in particular when their families travel or move within the
EU. The initiative does not aim to harmonise national laws on the establishment of
parenthood.

This survey should help to identify  the problems that may currently arise in
cross?border situations in the Union where the parenthood of a child established
in a Member State is not recognised in another Member State. The survey should
also provide an opportunity to all interested parties to give their views on the
initiative and its scope.
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